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Re. Dail Question No: 51

To ask the Minister for Transport if arrangements are in place for high-ranking staff of State
bodies under his remit to receive free cars or benefit-in-kind reliefs in relation to cars; and if he
will make a statement on the matter.
 
Deputy Murphy
None of the staff, including the Chief Executive or Senior Management team at the IAA receive
‘free cars’ or benefit in kind relief on cars.
 
Regards
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